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Dear Mrs. Meagher, 

It was a pleasure to speak to you last week. Unfortunately, 

it appears as if I may have mislead@® you as conerns Ray's 

letter to Midgely. , 

IT had previously asked Ray for a copy of Midgely's reply 

to that letter to enclose with mine. Subsequent to my letter 

to him, I had decided that it would be better to speak entirely 

for myself and not rely in part on another's work. Bill had 

first suggested that I not use Ray's letter. 

Today I received a reply from Ray. In it he states, "I 

have already sent copies of my letter to Midgely to Kupferman 

and Garrison, and will be sending it also to the critics shortly." 

Because he had given copies of the letter to Maggie, Bill, and 

myself, I had assumed that copies had been sent to the remaining 

critics. Evidently, i was wrong. 

So I apologize to you for what was an unwarranted assumption 

on my part. You should be receiving a copy shortly as stated 

by Ray. | 

Bes} wishes, 

| Bie J. Burton 
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